Assistant Superintendent Monthly Report
September 2019

Purpose

The purpose of this report is to provide regular updates to the Education Committee

Site Celebrations

e All Sites: Welcome Back Staff and Students!

Highlights

Safe and Welcoming Schools Updates
MTSS Leadership Updates

New Principal Orientation
Non-Certified Back to School Kickoff
3D Coaching

Shout Out!

e ALICE Trainers
e Kindergarten Teachers
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